
 

 

 

 

 

 

27 January 2023 

Information gathering session on the allegations surrounding the Welsh Rugby Union 

Dear Ieuan 

I am writing to you with regards to the allegations that have been made against the Welsh Rugby 

Union this week in a programme aired on BBC Cymru Wales. The Committee has decided to invite 

you as Chair of the Welsh Rugby Union to an evidence session with the Committee between 09.30 

and 10.20 on Thursday 2 February 2023 at the Senedd to gather further information on this issue.  

This session will be an opportunity to discuss the issues that have arisen this week as well as explore 

the Union’s planned response in the form of the taskforce you recently announced. The Committee 

will also be inviting the Welsh Government to explore what actions they are taking in response. 

The Committee is clear that this is not an inquiry into the allegations. It is an opportunity to explore 

the issues that have arisen and discuss actions that have already been announced as a result. The 

Committee will consider what action to take regarding this issue following next week’s discussions. 

I look forward to receiving your confirmation in due course. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddDiwylliant@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddDiwylliant 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddCulture@senedd.wales  

senedd.wales/SeneddCulture 
0300 200 6565 

Pwyllgor Diwylliant, Cyfathrebu, y Gymraeg, 
Chwaraeon, a Chysylltiadau Rhyngwladol 
— 
Culture, Communications, Welsh Language, 
Sport, and International Relations 
Committee 

Ieuan Evans MBE 

Chair of the Board 

Welsh Rugby Union 



 

 

Delyth Jewell 

Committee Chair 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


